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GREAT LAKES WATER AUTHORITY

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE WATER RESOURCE RECOVERY FACILITY
FY18 STATE REVOLVING FUND (SRF) PROJECTS

The Great Lakes Water Authority (GLWA) announces a Public Hearing regarding its Project Plan for the proposed Central
Offload Facility Rehabilitation Project. GLWA will be seeking low interest State Revolving Fund (SRF) loan assistance for
FY18. The project is comprised of the evaluation, design and rehabilitation of the Central Offload Facility (COF) at the
Water Resource Recovery Facility (WRRF). Constructed in 2005, the purpose of the COF is to stabilize dewatered blended
wastewater sludge and deposit it into trucks for offsite disposal, either land application or landfill disposal. The COF is in
great need of rehabilitation and has numerous deficiencies affecting operational reliability. This project is necessary to ensure
that GLWA can maintain treatment of wastewater flows at the WRRF during peak flow conditions typically occurring during
wet weather events. The proposed project will provide rehabilitation of existing facilities and upgrades to operational
monitoring and control to improve the reliability of the solids handling capability of the WRRF. The total cost of this project
is currently estimated at $13,973,000 which will be allocated to GLWA and suburban customers similar to other WRRF
capital improvements. The Central Offload Facility Rehabilitation Project is eligible for participation under the State of
Michigan low interest State Revolving Fund (SRF) loan program.

The Public Hearing will present a description of the recommended project, its evaluation and estimated costs, as well as the
cost per household impact for customer communities. The purpose of the hearing is not only to inform, but to seek and gather
input from people that will be affected. Comments and viewpoints from the public are requested.

THE MEETING WILL BE HELD ON:
DATE: Wednesday, June 14, 2017

PLACE: Great Lakes Water Authority
Water Board Building
735 Randolph
5t Floor, Board Room
Detroit, Michigan 48226

TIME: 1:00 p.m.

Information on the Project Plan will be available for review after May 12, 2017 at the following locations:

GLWA Website: www.glwater.org
or

Great Lakes Water Authority

Water Board Building

735 Randolph, Room 1504, 15 Floor

Detroit, Michigan 48226

If you have questions or would like to submit written statements for the Public Hearing Record call or write:

Mr. Daniel Edwards

Great Lakes Water Authority
Procurement Department
735 Randolph, 15 Floor
Detroit, Michigan 48226
(313) 964-9471

Written comments will be accepted at the above address if received prior to 5:00 p.m. EST, Wednesday, June 14, 2017.
Great Lakes Water Authority

Sue F. McCormick
CEO
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